
rom: Stephanie Black <Stephanie.Black@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Sunday, May 26, 2024 3:47 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Maribel Chavez-Torres <Maribel.Chavez-Torres@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: PACCARB meeting, May 21-22, 2024 

  

  

Hi Steve! 

Back from Washington, DC---again it was a fascinating, though sobering meeting, especially talking 

about antimicrobial resistance in war-torn countries like Ukraine and Gaza.  I avoided honoraria and 

there was no swag. 

  

As you know, I attended the Presidential Advisory Council on Combatting Antimicrobial Resistant 

Bacteria (PACCARB) https://www.hhs.gov/ash/advisory-committees/paccarb/membership/index.html 

 

Membership 

This describes how to nominate a member of the Presidential 

Advisory Council on Combating Antibiotic-Resistant Bacteria. 

www.hhs.gov 

 from 5/21-5/22, sponsored by HHS.  I paid meal expenses. 

  

Please let me know if more information is needed.  Hope you are enjoying the long weekend. 

  

All my best, 

Stephanie 
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